Anthony Paddon Elementary

Welcome Back Newsletter


Monday, September 11, 2017
A very warm Pirate Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year. We want to extend a special welcome to our Kindergarten and new students who are just joining the Pirate Ship.  We also want to give special welcome to our new staff members. In this newsletter we will be providing you with information that we think is important for you to know.
STAFF:

	Staff /Position
	

	Ms. Sharon Ellis – Kindergarten
	Ms. Jennifer Ezekiel – Instructional Resource

	Ms. Paula King – Kindergarten
	Ms. Cheryl Fougere - Instructional Resource

	Mrs. Suzette Chatman – Grade One
	Mrs. Collette Frye-Pitt - Physical Education

	Mrs. Melissa Corbett – Grade One
	Ms. Gail Burry – Guidance Counsellor

	Mrs. Christine Blagdon – Grade Two
	Mrs. Lisa Chaffey- Grade 4/Assistant Principal

	Ms. Gail Hounsell-Grade Two/Three
	Mrs. Janice Harnum – Principal

	Mrs. Jacqueline Drodge – Grade Three
	Ms. Ladawn Lane – Secretary

	Ms. Christa Warren – Grade Four
	Mr. Gilbert Wiseman – Custodian

	Ms. Kathryn Hiscock – Grade Five / French
	Mrs. Mary Philpott- Custodian

	Mrs. Loretta Simmonds – Grade Six
	Mrs. Arlene Holloway – Student Assistant

	Ms. Christy Romaine – Grade Six/Music
	Mrs. Cindy Hann -  Student Assistant

	Mrs. Lori Penney – Instructional Resource
	

	
	


Volunteers: As we get ready for the school year we are looking for volunteers to help out with both the Breakfast Program and the Lunch Program. Our Breakfast Program operates daily from 8:00 a.m. until 9:00a.m.  We need volunteers to help prepare, serve and clean up for Breakfast. The Lunch Program operates on Monday,  Tuesday, Wednesday and Fridays. Volunteers will be needed from 11:00 – 1:00 to cook, serve and clean up for lunch. If you are able to volunteer for either program please call the school and leave your name and number with Ladawn. Volunteers are a vital part of the successful operation of both programs, without them, we are not able to offer a breakfast or lunch program. Last year our program was so successful we were able to offer meals everyday.  PLEASE call so we can continue this program. If you are new we will buddy you up with an experienced volunteer.
Kindergarten Drop Off:  When buses are bringing the students home at the end of the day, there MUST BE a parent/guardian at the bus stop to meet the Kindergarten children. Please make sure that there is an adult at the bus stop to meet them. Bus drivers have been directed that if there is no adult present, the child should be brought back to the school and parents will have to come and pick them up.
Picture day: The school photographer will be here on September 27. Please mark your calendar.
Doors Open: The doors will open for students at 8:25 a.m. as there are no teachers on duty until that time. Any parent helping out with the breakfast program and arriving at 8:00 am can bring their child with them. Students will have to go directly to the Breakfast Room (no stopping at lockers).
ALLERGIES: As of (today) we are aware that we have allergies to fish, tree nuts,  peanuts and shellfish. We ask that you refrain from sending items to school that may contain either of these items. IF YOUR CHILD HAS AN ALLERGY PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU CONTACT THE SCHOOL AND FILL OUT THE REQUIRED PAPER WORK.
Walk to Breakfast/Terry Fox Walk: Our walk will take place on Friday September 29th. Donations for the breakfast program can include: Toppable Crackers, Cheeze Whiz, butter, apple or orange juice, cereal- Rice Krispies, Corn Flakes, Cheerios (No sugar coated ceral and NO NUTS PLEASE ie: no Honey Nut Cheerios), bottles of jam, tubs of butter, fresh fruit. We also accept donations of dish cloths and cup towels.
Information: This year we have added information to your child’s agenda (6 pages in the front) Please take the time to read this information over with your child. You will also find a copy of our school calendar. 
Communication with parents: Throughout the school year you will receive communication from the school. The communication may be in the form of a newsletter, email, monthly  calendar from classroom teachers or Synrevoice (an automated telephone service that we use). The students from Gr. 1-6 also have student agendas which may sometimes be used to communicate messages to home.  Please ensure that you are checking the agendas on a nightly basis.
Communicating with Teachers:  If you need to communicate with your child’s teacher there are several ways, to do so please call them at the school, write a note in your child’s agenda, send the teacher an email…but please do not use Social Media. Our teachers have all received communication from their employer that social media is not an acceptable way to communicate to parents.  They are not to use their personal social media sites to discuss students or to post any pictures. Please respect this directive from the employer.

Extra Clothing and Labelling: Please take the time to label all of your child’s belonging. We have only been in school for four days and we already have jackets with no names on them in our lost and found. Also, all primary students should have a change of clothing in their locker in case of an accident. We suggest putting this in a Ziploc bag with their name on it (pants, shirt, socks, and underwear).  It is really important!
Outdoor Play:  Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor play. 

Wishing all our students a successful and exciting year at Anthony Paddon Elementary!!

